
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of Marion County, Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal 
year July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, will be held at Courthouse Square, Senator Hearing Room, 555 Court St. 
NE, Salem, Oregon. The meeting will take place on May 29th, 2025, from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm.  The purpose 
of this meeting is to receive the budget message, review the budget document, and approve the budget. 
Public comment will be taken from 4:00-4:15 pm. Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the 
proposed budget during the public comment period. Written comments may be submitted to 
publichearings@co.marion.or.us until 4:00 pm May 27th, 2025. If further deliberations are necessary, a 
second meeting will be held June 4th, 9:00 am to 12:00 pm, 2025, to receive additional budget information 
and approve the budget.  A copy of the budget document may be obtained on or after 12:00 pm (Noon), 
May 23rd, 2025, at the Board of Commissioners’ Office, Room 5332, Courthouse Square, 555 Court street, 
Salem, or on the Marion County’s website at www.co.marion.or.us. Notice of this Budget Committee 
meeting is also posted on the county’s website. 
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